
 

 
 

Phone: (954) 545-7004            City of Pompano Beach   Fax: (954) 545-7046 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 

MEMORANDUM NO. 22 – 42 
 
DATE: October 3, 2022 
 
TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
 
FROM: Shana Coombs, Utility Compliance & Efficiency Manager   
               
SUBJECT:  Execution of Contract with Line-Tec Inc., For Reuse Connection Services 

 
The Utilities Department has contracted with Line-Tec Inc. to continue performing reuse 
connections for single family homes in our service areas (Pompano Beach and Lighthouse 
Point). The connection is performed using a minimally disruptive, underground boring process 
which is specialized. Our customers are enthusiastic about this method as their properties 
appear the same after the connection is completed. 
 
The Utilities Department remains committed to our goal of increasing the number of single-
family residential properties connected to reuse through our I Can Water program. Reuse 
connection is vital in securing a sustainable water supply for the future, as customers will use 
reuse water for irrigation and save finite potable water. 
 
With the continuous expansion of the reuse distribution system, more funding is required to 
connect eligible properties. Thus, this 5-year contract has a not to exceed value of $169,000 per 
year. 
 
The account to be utilized for funding this contract is 420-7665-533.65-12 along with its 
corresponding CIP project number of 20-386. 
 
 


